
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 
 

Minutes of February 11, 2014 

 

 

Meeting called to order at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Present:  Lawrence Favreau, Gregg Aubin, Kevin Beaupre, Chuck Ripa, Bill Tuttle,  

               Don Harding 

 

Meeting called to order at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Minutes of January 28, 2014 were read and accepted. 

 

 

Superintendent’s Report: 

 

DPW: 

1. A written response to the request by George Pape for information regarding the 

removal of accumulated fill material by Aubin Trucking has been mailed. 

2. Pothole patching continues. 

3. Removal of brush on Route 140 is nearing completion. 

4. Catch basin repair on Foxfire has been completed: structure collapsed.  

5. The snow & ice budget is essentially depleted.  One more storm will close it out. 

Water:   

1. Painting inside pump houses and color code on pipes is ongoing.  

2. A budget quotation from UV Doctor to upgrade and repair the water department 

UV water treatment system has been received.  This is just a baseline to use to 

public bid the work. 

3. A proposal from Natgun Concrete Tank Services to rehab the Osgood Road water 

tank has been received.  This will be used as a basis to determine future expenses.  

 

The Planning Board asked the board to review the modified site plans for the Wickapickett Knoll 

subdivision on Redstone Hill Road. 

 

Next DPW Board meeting will be held on Tuesday, February 25, 2014 @ 7:00 p.m. 

Motion to adjourn at 8:40 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

___________________________________ 

Lawrence R. Favreau, Chairman 

Department of Public Works Board 

 

 


